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T,t/t./A, MANTONAZH COLLEGE 



Date: S/5/ 2023 

Principal 
Manjunatha College of Commerce 
Kanchangaon, Khambalpada, Thakurli East. 

Subject: Letter of Thanks 

Madam 

On behalfof Anulonm Foundation, I would to thank the administration, faculty and students for 
participating in various activities in collaboration with Anulom in the year 2018 and 2019, The 
following activities were conducted: 

1. Tree Plantation at Hajimalang on 8 July 2018 
2. Session on Government schemes avwareness on 26 July 2019 

We want to express our gratitude to the college administration, the faculty, and the students who 
volunteered their time and effort in organizing these activities. 

We look forward to continue this collaboration for future initiatives. 

Thank you 

Yours sincerely, 

NSJosk 
Nivedita Ies hi 


